
TO THE BULLETIN COORDINATOR

Thank you for what you do! You may think you’re just placing these announcements in your bulletin, but 
thanks to your help in spreading the word about the ministry of AWR, lives will be changed.

Please feel free to edit these announcements or combine them. You may also create a bulletin insert by 
using the master sheet included in this packet. Or you may print directly from the PDF on our website at 
awr.org/offering. 

Bulletin Announcement #1 — March 2, 2024

Imagine learning about God and the Adventist Church through a message in a bottle! This is exactly 
what happened to a man in the Middle East . . .

Don’t miss this and many other incredible stories next week during Adventist World Radio’s annual 
offering on March 9. (And to watch inspiring videos of stories like this, visit awr.org/videos.)

Bulletin Announcement #2 — Annual Offering Day — March 9, 2024

From 1,530 meetings across Europe . . . to the front lines of Ukraine . . . to the airwaves of the West 
Bank, you can’t miss today’s thrilling updates during the Adventist World Radio Annual Offering.

God is using AWR’s many broadcasts and platforms to reach people previously deemed “impossible 
to reach.” Today we invite you to partner with AWR in this vital ministry. [Just mark your offering 
envelope “AWR,” or donate directly at awr.org/give.]
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